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Dear Parent or Carer 

 

Year 7 Student Examinations (28th November – 16th December 2022) 

 

The student examinations begin on Monday 28th November.  They are a good way for students to 

get into good habits with regard to revision and organisational skills.  Teachers will gain a better 

understanding of what knowledge students know and what they don’t know.  This evidence will then 

be used to plan future lessons and future interventions.  

 

As part of the preparation for the examinations all students have been provided with an examination 

timetable and information on where to find revision resources including useful websites to aid with 

their revision, please see attached document.  

 

Please encourage your child to work through the tasks set for each subject to aid their revision and 

progress and ensure that they bring the correct equipment required for each examination.  

 

If you require further information, please do not hesitate to contact me via e-mail at 

dbalmer@padgateacademy.co.uk 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

  

Ms D. Balmer 

Director of Studies 
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